Greater Palmer FSA Board of Supervisors

Concerning OR21-012 which combines 2 Parcels into the proposed Paradise Ridge Subdivision into one
fire service area. Currrently the parcels are in both Greater Palmer and Central fire service areas. From
what | have been told and have read there can only be one fire service for a subdivision. Also there has
been some discussions concerning the straightening of the mishmash common boundary lines between
Palmer and Central.

That being said Greater Palmer does not have a problem with OR21-012 to place both parcels within
Centrals fire service area.

Barry Mothershead
Chairman

Greater Palmer Fire Service

OR 21-015



Lonnie McKechnie

From: Ken Barkley

Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 3:46 PM
To: Lonnie McKechnie

Subject: Fwd: OR 21-012

Hi Lonnie,

Here you go, one more heading your way shortly

Ken

Ken Barkley

Director of Emergency Services
Mat-Su Borough

W -907-861-8001

C -907 - 355-8626

Begin forwarded message:

From: David Eller <davemtp@mtaonline.net>
Date: February 8, 2021 at 3:44:45 PM AKST
To: Ken Barkley <Ken.Barkley@matsugov.us>
Subject: OR 21-012

[EXTERNAL EMAIL - CAUTION: Do not open unexpected attachments or links. ]
Members of the Mat-Su Borough Assembly,

The Central Mat-Su Fire Department Board of Supervisors supports the annexation of property
OR 21-012 into the Central Mat-Su Fire Service Area.

Respectfully,
David P Eller
Chairman

CMSFD BOS
907-232-2694 cell

Ol 20-012



